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This application has been withdrawn from the hearing process. 

 

 
Zoning  
Administrator  
Sign-off: J. Brian Grady
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SENDER’S DIRECT DIAL: 
813-506-5184 

SENDER’S E-MAIL: 
Jaime.Maier@hwhlaw.com 

April 10, 2024 

Carolanne Peddle 
Development Services 
County Center 
601 E. Kennedy Blvd. 
Tampa. FL 33602 

Re: RZ-STD 24-0585 – Withdrawal of Standard Rezoning Application  

Dear Ms. Peddle:  

The Applicant hereby withdraws its request for Standard Rezoning Application RZ-STD   
24-0585.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.    

Sincerely, 

HILL WARD HENDERSON 

Jaime R. Maier, Esq. 
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